
CLUA General Meeting Minutes — March 22, 2012 
 
Nineteen people attended the meeting (including two County Commissioners, one 
Planning Commission member, and one candidate for County Council), which was 
devoted to an explanation of the Chesapeake Bay Watershed Implementation Plan.   A 
PowerPoint presentation was given by CLUA Board member Rupert Rossetti, followed 
by a panel discussion involving Erin McVey of the Sassafras River Association and 
Nancy Nunn and Sarah Taylor-Rogers of the Hughes Center for Agro-Ecology. 
 
The flyer for the meeting is shown below. 
 
George Kaplan 

 


